
Watab Township  

Road Construction Site Visit 

June 11, 2019 – 9am 

Present: Supervisors Julie Johnson & Steve Wollak & Todd Waytashek, Lloyd Erdmann – Road 

Construction Inspector, Nick Anderson – Township Engineer, Brian Erdmann – Rice Contracting. 

 

Construction Notes: 

No site visit on 85th Street NW.  Rice Contracting is solely working on Frost Road. 

Supervisors, Lloyd Erdmann, Brian Erdmann – Rice Contracting and Nick Anderson, Township Engineer 

met on the west end of Frost Road by the River Road. 

Lloyd Erdmann, Township Construction Superintendent informed all attendees that once the millings 

were moved to the north side of the road it was discovered that the road base from the River Road to 

the east approximately 350 feet was an inferior road base.  A manual boring was done while on site and 

it was determined that between 2.5-3’ down is all organic materials mixed with clay.  Plus there is a 

natural spring somewhere on the south side of the existing road. 

The engineer borings were located 500 feet to the east of the River Road so outside of this area. 

Nick Anderson, Engineer and Lloyd Erdmann recommend removal of the organic materials, replace with 

approved road grade Class 5 materials and base materials, plus 350 feet of fabric.  Rough cost estimate 

for this is under $20,000.  Nick Anderson will work up the exact cost and email to all parties. 

Supervisor Todd Waytashek made a motion to approve the additional units to repair the subgrade.  

Supervisor Steve Wollak seconded.  Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 10am. 

Site visit lasted from 9am-10am.  

Submitted by Julie Johnson, Watab Township Chair June 11, 2019 


